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Declaration for IC and FCC Label Exemption for Philips BTE power hearing aid module 
 
 
With reference to Industry Canada, RSP-100 issue 11 chapter 3 Certification of Radio Apparatus and 
KDB 784748 D01v08 GUIDELINES FOR LABELLING AND USER INFORMATION FOR DEVICES SUBJECT TO 
PART 15 AND PART 18, Philips hereby declare an exemption regarding the labelling of the IC and 
FCC certification number on the Aurora BTE power wireless hearing aid families. 
  
The granted exemption for the identical Oticon Aurora BTE power radio module under IC: 1350B-
AUBTEP and FCC ID: U28AUBTEP respectively is used for the Philips exemption declaration. 
 
The Philips IC and FCC certification number: 11936A-AUBTEP and 2ACAH-AUBTEP is located next 
to the device model number in the user manual and/or on the product packaging material. The 
exemption declaration is based on the fact that the hearing aids will be too small (Final product 
size 31.0 x 12.7 x 8.2 mm) for the IC and FCC certification number to be legible without the aid of 
magnification while printed on a surface of the hearing aid area not exposed to wear and user 
functions.   
 
 
For your information, our TCB is CTC Advanced GmbH in Germany. 
 
 
 
Signed for 
SBO Hearing A/S  
 
Smoerum, 19th of November 2018        
        
          Per Klaus Nielsen 
          Regulatory Affairs Officer 
          RF approval specialist 
 
 


